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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that your children are settling in to school life. I want to take 
this opportunity to update you and remind all parents and carers of a few important 
matters. 

Parking 

Please be considerate when parking near the school. Please avoid parking over driveways or 
on the zigzag lines, as this poses a safety risk to our children and causes unnecessary 
inconvenience to our neighbours. 

If you live locally, we encourage you to model healthy lifestyle habits by walking to school 
with your child whenever possible. Not only is this a great way to stay active, but it also 
helps reduce traffic congestion around the school, keeping everyone safe. 

Home Walkers 

I would also like to remind parents of children in KS1 and KS2 that they have all completed 
their road safety training. However, if your child is in Year 5 or Year 6 and you have chosen 
for them to walk home independently, please ensure they are ready for this responsibility. It 
is important to have a conversation with your child about your expectations for their safety 
and the importance of going straight home. 

Contacting the school 

Finally, if you need to contact a staff member, please contact the school office 
at office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk; or phone 020 8270 4700 and a mutually convenient 
appointment can be made. 

Labelling school uniform 

Please ensure that your child’s clothing and trainers are labelled with your child’s name so 
that their property can be returned. 
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Curriculum for your child 

Curriculum maps for this term are now available on our school website. These maps provide 
a detailed overview of what your child will be learning, helping you stay informed about 
their educational journey. To access them, please 
visit:  https://www.beamcountyprimaryschool.org/learning-and-teaching/year-group-
content/  and navigate to the 'Curriculum' section. 

Additionally, starting this academic year, teachers will upload weekly Mathematics and 
English PowerPoint presentations to Google Classroom. These resources will allow you to 
preview the material before your child encounters it in class and review it afterwards if you 
want to discuss it with them. We hope this helps you engage with your child’s learning. 

Children should know their Google Classroom login, if they do not then they should speak to 
their class teacher.  Or you could email the school office at:  office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, 
FAO (Please put the class teacher’s name) and the teacher will contact you.  

  Upload Lessons for: 

Year 1 Monday PM Tuesday – Friday of the same week; & Monday the 
following week 

Year 2 Tuesday PM Wednesday – Friday of the same week; & Monday – 
Tuesday the following week 

Year 3 Thursday PM Friday of the same week; Monday – Thursday for the 
following week 

Year 4 Friday PM For the following Monday - Friday 

Year 5 Monday PM Tuesday – Friday of the same week; & Monday the 
following week 

Year 6 Friday PM For the following Monday - Friday 

 

Thank you for your continued support in keeping our school community safe. 

Best regards, 

Miss Whittington  

Headteacher  
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